

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

1st February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

SAFER INTERNET DAY

Tuesday 8th February is Safer Internet Day and this year's theme is 'All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online'.

All classes will be participating in activities which highlight to pupils the potential dangers of using the internet and what to do if such risks arise. In school, our internet access has the Local Authority's filters applied but we still need to exercise caution and make pupils aware of whom to speak to, if they are concerned about anything. We also refer to internet use at home, the use of mobile telephones and other devices and the accessibility of social media sites and games. The focus, particularly with children in Key Stage 2, will be appropriate use of games, the reasons why age restrictions apply, the dangers of communicating with unknown 'friends' and the risks of sharing information and images with others online.

We very much appreciate you regularly discussing internet safety with your children at home to continue to deepen their understanding and awareness. In school, e-safety is visited regularly and forms an integral part of the curriculum.

You may find the following websites useful:-

https://keepup.virginmedia.com/switchedonfamilies

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2022

https://www.net-aware.org.uk

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents

If you would like further information or advice, please contact the School Office, in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

S A Barnard-Taylor

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor Headteacher











